
From: Eric Kirk
To: Johnson, Cliff; Ford, John
Cc: Donna Weisse
Subject: FW: end appeal
Date: Wednesday, April 14, 2021 11:40:30 AM

Cliff,
 
They are all very happy with your letter and wish to dismiss the appeal.  They forwarded the below
email to the Clerk of the Board this morning, but I think you need to know as well for procedure.
 
On behalf of my clients and myself, thank you very much for all the professionalism in this matter!
 
 
Eric V. Kirk, Esq.
Attorney at Law
Stokes, Hamer, Kirk & Eads, LLP
381 Bayside Road
Arcata, California 95521
707.822.1771
707.822.1901 (FAX)
eric@shkklaw.com
 
 
 

From: coyotebuttes nursery <coyotebuttes@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2021 11:00 AM
To: Eric Kirk <Eric@shkklaw.com>; Hayes, Kathy <khayes@co.humboldt.ca.us>; Donna Weisse
<donnaw@shkklaw.com>
Subject: end appeal
 
Board of Supervisors,
We, the water rights holders of the Overland Subdivision wish to end our appeal of the Rising Goat
permit. PLN2021-17060, today April 14, 2021. We are satisfied with the document received from
Cliff Johnson yesterday.  It addresses our concerns adequately.  We are encouraged by the evident 
interest of the county to protect our water rights.  We hope this means we will be notified as soon as
the work to test the well goes forward. 
Sue Jacobsen, et al
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